
Notice 

2020-04-28 

 

Due to the termination of power supply in this morning, DSI public services 

were suspended from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. At present, our services have basically 

resumed. Persons who are affected can proceed to DSI for lodging their applications 

in office hours within one week or call the appointment hotline for rearrangement. 

For enquiries, please contact DSI at 2837-0888. 

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused. 

          

Identification Services Bureau 

 


